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OCEANS EXPERT DISCUSSES CRISIS  

AT TOWN SQUARE TALK April 11
PHILADELPHIA—The loss of biodiversity in the world’s oceans could cause the world’s fisheries to collapse in the next 50 years, according to a new science report by a team of scientists, one of whom will present the findings at The Academy of Natural Sciences on April 11.

Dr. J. Emmett Duffy, Professor of Marine Science and Chairman of the Department of Biological Sciences at the Virginia Institute of Marine Science, was part of a team that measured the impacts of biodiversity loss on ocean ecosystems and reported their findings in the November 2006 issue of the journal Science. The team concluded that from the coastlines of the U.S. to the most remote stretches of the Arctic, catastrophic changes from the loss of biodiversity are occurring in the world’s oceans, changes that are affecting the fish that humans eat. The report concluded that by 2050 all the world’s fisheries could collapse.

Duffy, an ecologist and conservation biologist, will discuss the report and how people can help reverse the tide at a Town Square program at 6:30 p.m., Wednesday, April 11, in the Academy’s auditorium. The Cheryl Beth Silverman Memorial Lecture “Turning the Tide: The Coming Crisis in Ocean Resources and What We Can Do About It” is free. Reservations are recommended; contact Roland Wall, rwall@ansp.org or 215 299-1108. 
Duffy’s research ranges from the discovery of new coral-reef species to collaborative efforts to quantify the role of marine biodiversity in providing essential ecosystem services. He is the author of more than 60 science articles and a forthcoming book on the social and sexual biology of crustaceans. His research has been featured in the BBC’s Blue Planet series, in textbooks, and in other media outlets worldwide. Last year he was awarded an Aldo Leopold Leadership Fellowship.

The lecture is presented in memory of Cheryl Beth Silverman, with additional support from the Environmental Associates of the Academy and the Claneil Foundation. The Town Square series (www.ansp.org/townsquare)  is made possible, in part, by the generous funding of the Richard Lounsbery Foundation and the Environmental Associates of The Academy of Natural Sciences. 
# # #

The Academy of Natural Sciences is Philadelphia’s natural history museum and a world leader in biodiversity and environmental research. The mission of the Academy is to create the basis for a healthy and sustainable planet through exploration, research and education.

The Academy is located at 1900 Benjamin Franklin Parkway and is open Monday through Friday from 10 a.m. to 4:30 p.m. and until 5 p.m. on weekends. Admission is: $10 for adults, $8 for children ages 3-12 and college students, $8.25 for seniors and military personnel, and free for children under 3.There is a $2 fee for Butterflies!
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